Hewitt, Andre

From: Alpesh Lad<al " n>
Sent: 22 May 2014 2z.0u

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Mina Lad; alpesh lad

Subject: objection to The Meat Company Aldersgate Limited
Dear Sir/Madam

This is to object to the application made by Meat Company Aldersgate Limited
Our contact details are:

Alpesh and Mina Lad
London House
172 Aldersgate Street
London

EC1A 4HU

Te..
We live in London House, which is the building adjoining 200 Aldersgate Street.

Whilst we appreciate that we live in the city which is predominantly intended for Business and
Commercial enterprises, the needs of residents also need to be considered in order to protect our
quality of life. We have lived in London House since March 2001 and cherish living in this fantastic

block of apartments.

In principal, the idea of a restaurant is excellent and we welcome this great new addition to the
area.

Our objection relates to the proposed late night alcohol licence.

We strongly object for the following reasons:
* prevention of crime and disorder

* public safety
* prevention of public nuisance - there will be drunk people departing the property in the early

hours
* protection of our property - there will be people trying to enter our building
* The city of London believes that residents are entitled to peace and quiet between 23:00 and

07:00 - this will be a clear infringement

* The additional air conditioning and ventilation equipment required for the premises shall
infringe on our ability to enjoy peace and quiet. This is a major issue already from the other
ventilation equipment that has been installed and the city of London has been contacted

on this matter on several occasions

We strongly object to the Licensing application for the reasons outlined above and we sincerely
hope that our objections shall be taken into fair and reasonable consideration when reviewing the

application
Can we kindly confirm receipt of our email

Kind Regards



Alpesh Lad






